
WESTWIND PAC
COMMUNITY UPDATES

DECEMBER 13, 2024

Dear Westwind Elementary School parents and guardians,

You can make a real difference in the quality of programs and school life for your children this
year with a special contribution to the Westwind PAC. One major fundraising project for the last
several years was to expand and enhance our playground. Additional equipment and play space
was installed in 2023, and students are loving it! It is through your generosity that projects like this
come to life, so thank you for all of your past support.

The PAC also funds many ongoing activities and resources at Westwind: 

An annual $5,000 capital investment fund to help keep our school’s technology up to date
Field trip subsidies
Classroom supply subsidies
Full school presentations such as theatre performances
Full school athletic instruction such as pickle ball or ultimate frisbee
Outdoor improvements such as picnic tables

Your support through our various fundraising initiatives makes a huge difference in the school lives
of our children. We’re very excited about the events our various committees have planned for this
school year, including our annual Parents Dance in the spring. However, if you would prefer to
support the general operating of the PAC through a direct donation, we would be most grateful.
The advantage of supporting the school in this way is that donations are tax deductible and those
funds stay with the school. Tax receipts will be issued for donations of $25 or more.

Please email the information below, along with your e-transfer, to wwpactreasurer@gmail.com.
Thank you in advance for your continued support!
 
Donor Information to be sent with your e-transfer:

Full name of donor
Full address
Child/s name and division
Amount of donation
If prompted for a password, please use Westwind

If you would prefer to donate by cheque or cash, or have any questions at all, please contact
wwpactreasurer@gmail.com.

Sincerely,
Westwind PAC
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